
******************************************************************************************* 
 
STUDENT COUNCIL 
Student Council will be meeting next Tuesday, Feb. 8th, at 8:00 a.m. in room 803.  If 
you cannot attend, please see Mr. Magdziarz or Ms. Gleason. 
 

Valentine's Day is just 10 days away!   Crush Cans are on sale every lunch period until 
Thursday, February 10th.  All orders will be delivered on Valentines Day!   The cost is 
$1.00 per can.  Order a can of Crush pop for yourself or special friends! 
 

Do you want to send a cute stuffed animal to your friends or "crush" this Valentine's 
Day? Paws for a Cause will be having an "Animalgram" sale beginning next Monday, 
February 7th, during lunch and Advisory. These cute little animals will be 1 for $4.00, or 
3 for $10.  
 
 

PARENT INFORMATION: 

**************************************************************** 
PARENT VOLUNTEER REQUIREMENTS 
If you would like to be a parent volunteer at Clark, please make sure you have a 
negative COVID test within 36 hours or proof of vaccination, and a background check 
must be completed.  Background check forms are available in the office.  Please check 
with the front office if you have any questions regarding the requirements.  We truly 
appreciate your help and cooperation. 
 
APPLES FOR THE STUDENTS 
Strack & Van Til will be helping local schools by providing Free Education Equipment 
during this school year.  It's easy to participate.  Collect your receipts from Strack's and 
submit them to Clark. Ask family and friends to save their receipts as well so that Clark 
can maximize the points that they earn.  Every dollar spent earns a point towards 
earning educational equipment.  Receipts need to be dated from September 1, 2021 
through March 31, 2022.  Receipts are due by April 12, 2022. There is a box on the 
counter in the front office. 
 



CLARK YEARBOOK 2022 
The Clark Middle School Yearbook is on sale now!  Don't miss the opportunity to give 
your child a keepsake for years to come.  To order a yearbook, please 
visit https://www.yearbookordercenter.com/index.cfm/job/12888. 
Yearbook sale dates: 
Last Chance to Preorder     1/4/2022 - Sold Out        $35  
A flyer is available on the Clark website and also in the front office. 
 
Parents, please do not send your children to school if 
they are exhibiting any COVID-19 
symptoms.  According to the CDC, COVID-19 symptoms 
are:  fever (100.4) or chills, sore throat, cough, shortness of breath or 
difficulty breathing, fatigue, muscle or body aches, headache 
(particularly new onset of severe headache, especially with fever, new 
loss of taste or smell, and/or congestion, diarrhea, nausea or vomiting, 
abdominal pain. 
 
HAVE AN AWESOME WEEKEND! 
 

https://www.yearbookordercenter.com/index.cfm/job/12888
https://chrome.google.com/webstore/detail/bitmoji/bfgdeiadkckfbkeigkoncpdieiiefpig

